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Name: Nicholas Kuhn 
Address: 4255 SW Admiral St 
Email: nicholas.kuhn@gmail.com 
Testimony: Thank you for the N Tualatin Mtn update. I am excited to see Metro include plans for beginner and
intermediate friendly mountain biking singletrack trails in the area. I look forward to, in a few years, taking my young son
to a beautiful location where he can learn to enjoy the forest on 2 wheels. While Gateway Green is appreciated for mtn
bike use within the city, its location is not ideal (interstate on either side). In contrast, the N Tualatins will be a great
resource to ride without needing to drive dozens of miles outside the city. 
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